Info

From: Una Purcel—
ber 2016 11:12

Sent: 12 Septem
To: undisclosed recipients
Subject: Correction& CLARIFICATION RE Religion Inservice

Dear Religion Teachers & Chaplains,

I'hope the year has got off to a good start and that it will be a happy one for all.

The in-service for the Post-Primary Religion Teachers this yearis on WEDNESDAY, Sept. 28" in
Knock House Hotel, 9.30 am. — 3.30 pm. Resources for Liturgy & Prayer, Christian Meditation, The
Trécaire Glas Programme and The Backpack Programme will be the topics covered on the day.

I would appreciate if you can let me know by Sept. 21st if you can attend. .

Thank you very much,

Remembering a prayer for you at this time.
Una Purcell (Phonh



